
 NORTH WALPOLE VILLAGE DISTRICT 
Minutes of the Board of Commissioners 

      Patrick Kiniry Melissa Colburn Celeste Aumand 
Office Tel: 603-445-2453 

 
Date December 28, 2021 

 
Commissioners:   Patrick Kiniry, Melissa Colburn, Celeste Aumand 
 
Attendees:  Bill Crawford, Fire; Bob McGuirk, Water; Jason Colburn, Fire 
Alice Maurer, Resident 
Cheryl Mayberry, Selectboard, via Zoom 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:06 by Com Kiniry 
 
Minutes of Dec. 21, 2021 approved by Motion from Patrick, Seconded by Melissa with three in 
favor.  
 
7:10 Pm.  Commissioners opened up a Zoom Meeting with Samuel Kenny of W&S, with Cheryl 
Mayberry in attendance via Zoom. 
Sam called to discuss the “ARPA Planning Grant Application and explain the process.  One item 
that is needed is a Water Master Plan.   Cheryl noted that the Town is working on a Town Master 
Plan, of which the Water Master Plan is part and will included North Walpole’s Plan.  Also, needed 
is a study and assessment plan for future development.   How do you preserve and pass on to future 
leaders.  The Village has a GIS mapping of the NW water system done by GSRW and is on a thumb 
drive, which Cheryl has possession of. 
Samuel noted that the WTB Project is still on schedule to begin in February 2022. 
Ethan will rough draft the Assessment Managing Grant and forward for review. 
On February 2, 2022, Samuel will be giving a talk to MWUA in Augusta, ME on the Village’s WTB 
project. 
The Zoom meeting ended at 7:40 pm 
 
Regular Commissioners Meeting resumed. 
 
FIRE 
Chief turned in December Payroll totaling $ 2,760.25, which was approved by all three 
Commissioners. 
Chief noted that Tristan Crawford was promoted to Lieutenant at a rate of 11.50/ hr. 
Chief will be working on his Annual Fire Report and 2022 Budget.   He will be looking to issue pay 
raises for members in 2022. 
 
WATER: 
Nothing to report from Water. 
 
MISC: 
Melissa brought up the bad parking situation on Vine Street.   Patrick noted that this is a Police 
matter and Chief Crawford said he would speak to the Police Chief about this. 
 
There was an extended discussion about the Covid pandemic and happenings around the area. 
 



Motion to adjourn meeting by Com Kiniry, seconded by Com Colburn, with three in favor. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at98:45 PM. 
 
     ______________________________________ 
     Respectfully Submitted, 
     William H. Moses 
 
---------------------------------------- 
Patrick Kiniry, Chair 
 
 
----------------------------------------- 
Melissa Colburn 
 
 
----------------------------------------- 
Celeste Aumand. 
 
Note:  These are UNAPPROVED minutes.  Any Corrections will be found in the Minutes of the 
next Commissioner’s Meeting. 
 

The North Walpole Village District prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, 

and marital or family status. 
The North Walpole Village District is an equal opportunity employer. 
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